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Brooklyn – State Senator Martin J. Golden (R-C-I, Brooklyn) today is announcing that
he has joined forces with Catholic Charities of Brooklyn and Queens to host a back to
school collection drive for local students in need.

 

Residents are being encouraged to donate new school supplies including notebooks,
crayons, back packs, pens, pencils, crayons, rulers, highlighters, washable glue
sticks, 2-pocket folders, 3 x 5 line Index cards, etc.

 

Senator Marty Golden stated, “As we turn the calendar on the month of August, we
begin to prepare our students and families to go back to school. For some families,
the need to get their kids ready to learn and participate in another school year poses



a financial challenge, and so we are being asked to help out and make a donation of
some essential items. This year I hope that this community will again come together
to support our neighbors in need so their children can have the same opportunities
this year in the classroom. I hope you will join me in making a donation.”

 

Those wishing to make a donation of items can drop them off on or before Friday,
August 15th at either of Senator Golden’s district offices at 7408-5th Avenue or at
3604 Quentin Road. For more information, please contact the Senator Golden’s
office at (718) 238-6044.


